
NOTICE TO CONSULTANTS 

FOR 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES QUALIFICATIONS 

 

Chelan County Natural Resource Department requests qualifications for professional services to 

assist with facilitation of the Icicle Work Group meetings, member communication and 

coordination, and the development and implementation of complex projects identified in the 

Icicle Strategy’s Final Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement (FPEIS). 

 

The successful applicant will submit a Statement of Qualifications (SOQs) that outlines previous 

and relevant experience facilitating diverse stakeholders and working towards collaborative 

solutions to water management issues. The SOQ should also focus on knowledge and experience 

working to implement projects with complicated landownership, permitting, and funding needs. 

A scope of work and additional information is available online at 

https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/natural-resources/pages/icicle-work-group 

 

 

Interested parties must reply by 5:00 PM, (PST) on May 17th, 2019, for their qualifications to be 

considered. Submittals must include an electronic SOQ and a cover letter sent to Mary Jo 

Sanborn, Chelan County Natural Resource Department, 

MaryJo.Sanborn@CO.CHELAN.WA.US  
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